
A heartfelt expression of gratitude goes out to Cara Snow, who,
after nine years of unwavering dedication, is stepping down
from her role as Secretary. Although Cara is stepping down from
her role, we're thrilled to announce that she will continue to be
actively involved, offering her invaluable support and insights as
we welcome new committee members into our community. The
continuity of Cara's involvement ensures a seamless transition
and a blend of experience and fresh perspectives as we
navigate the exciting chapters ahead.

Chariman - Gemma

Vice Chair - Danni (Jake, Year 6)

Treasurer - Jill (Annabel & James, Year 6)

Secretary - Amabel (Orion, Year 1 and Aurora, Year 5)

Secretary - Kayleigh (Harry, Year 3)
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The PTFA provided refreshments in
the village hall for the Community
Small Business Expo at the end of
November.
A special shout-out to Anne-
Marie, Ali and Natalie for their
scrumptious homemade treats!
Kudos to Jill for orchestrating the
effort seamlessly. Your collective
efforts generated an impressive
£118!

COMMUNITY REFRESHMENT
SUCCESS!

Keep up to date by joining our Facebook group
Sampford Peverel l  PTFA

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY:

Dec 13th
      Christmas Hamper   
      Raffle Draw

Dec 15th
      Christmas Disco
      SP Village Hall
      4.30pm-5.30pm
      £1.50

Dec 23rd             
Santa’s Grotto           
SP Village Hall  

      4pm-6pm
      £3 
https://sampevhall.org/event/
meet-father-christmas-2023/

t icket booking essential



Unlock the power of giving effortlessly
with the Easyfundraising app! By
simply downloading and using this
user-friendly tool, you can effortlessly
contribute to our school's financial
well-being without spending an extra
penny. Imagine turning your everyday
online shopping into a force for good!
With Easyfundraising, a portion of
your purchase amount is donated to
our school, creating a seamless way
to support educational initiatives and
projects. It's a win-win – you shop,
and our school benefits. Join the
community of savvy supporters who
have already harnessed the impact
of Easyfundraising, making a
significant difference one click at a

Want to get involved
but don’t have time?

A massive thank you goes out to Hayley
and the wonderful team at Mole Valley
Farmers in Cullompton for their generous
donation of this year's Christmas tree. 

Visit the store on Thursday 14th December
between 6pm-8pm and witness the
magic of real reindeer! Explore the store
for fantastic gift suggestions, create your
own hampers, fresh trees, and much
more!

It’s beginning to look a
lot like Christmas!

time. See the
attached
information sheet
to download the
app today  or
scan the QR
code.

Amabel - 07808 047 477      Kayleigh - 07748 531 792 

A sincere thank you to our incredible PTFA
pool of volunteers. Together, you've
transformed ideas into actions! 
If you would like to become a volunteer,
we can add you to our no-pressure
WhatsApp group, where people share
their availability. To get involved or for
more information contact Amabel or
Kayleigh (details below). 

PTFA Volunteer
Champions


